
Broadlawns Medical Center is proud to offer a paid
apprenticeship opportunity for high school students  
who are interested in pursuing a career in healthcare. 

Participants will be introduced to Broadlawns’ work culture, career paths 
and complete a CNA (Certified Nursing Assistant) training program.

JUNE 2 – JULY 28, 2025
Generally Mondays through Fridays, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Questions? Please contact Dennis Henderson at (515) 805-7563
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